
Washoe County Families are invited to join our Parent University course 

Super Parents Supervise: Screen Time, Social Media and Safety will explore 
tools for navigating parenting in the digital age.  

 

This presentation will discuss screen time recommendations, the top apps kids are 
using, and how to talk to our kids about their screen time use. 

 

November 19th, 2024 5:30-6:30 pm 

 

 



 
 


